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Comments: I oppose the perpetuation of permitted cabins on public lands designated as Wilderness. Cabins are

incompatible with wilderness. I urge the US Forest Service to maintain current limitations on special use permits

for these cabins so that their use will eventually be phased out, in keeping with the original intent of the Alaska

National Interest Lands Conservation Act.

Thank you for your consideration.


